

Dear Parents/ Students,

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 7 to 11<sup>th</sup> This year's theme is "Real Heroes Teach". Let's all show our teachers how thankful we are for their hard work and dedication. To show your appreciation, please write/draw something for your favorite teacher(s) on the top of this hero theme page and send it in by May 4th. More forms are available in the office or on the Central School website. We will use them to decorate the teacher's lounge where we will be treating them to lunch all week long.

Thank you. PTO committee.